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March 17, 2020 
 
Hello Again Spring 2020 PAL Students,  
 
I want to reassure you that despite remote teaching and current school closings, you will still be able to complete all course 
and practicum requirements for PAL classes. 
 
We understand that this is a confusing and stressful time.  We are committed to you and making sure you can successfully 
complete our spring quarter courses regardless of the circumstances.  Your PAL instructor will give you details about how to 
do your practicum work remotely.  We will provide choice and flexibility, so you will be able to get your work done 
wherever you are. 
 
Please stay healthy and safe and we will "see" you in a few weeks. 
 
Caren Holtzman 
Director, Partners At Learning (PAL) Program 
UCSD Department of Education Studies 
 


